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State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
evan.patterson@alaska.gov 

 
March 7, 2025 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 4 
 RFP 25-VSW-SAKK-019 
 Water Intake and Water Transmission Line 
 RFP Due Date: March 11, 2025 @ 2:00 PM AST 
 
The following are vendor questions and the department’s response: 
 

1. Vendor: The schedule for the DAR that is provided in the Shaktoolik RFP spans June through 
October. We are concerned this timeframe may be too short to allow for adequate assessment of 
river activity/conditions during winter months. Is it acceptable for responders to propose a modified 
timeline to enable winter evaluation, or is the stated schedule firm? 
 
Department: Yes, it would be acceptable for a modified timeline to be proposed. See RFP Part C 
Evaluation Criteria, Section I – Technical Proposal #2 Project Approach. 

 
Evan Patterson 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 
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